
AUTUMN TERM SPRING TERM SUMMER TERM

A free online CPD 
conference for educators 

to hear from experts as 
they discuss best practices 

and strategies around 
reading.  

Reading Plus 
Awards

International 
Reading Conference

Selected students receive 
a Champions Kit, can 

review new Reading Plus 
texts, and have the 
chance to interview 
 a children’s author.

The top three schools 
with the highest average 

reading lessons will 
win prizes.  

Reading Plus 
Champion

Start-Up 
Challenge

The class and school with 
the most average reading 

lessons will win prizes. 
Our Bonus Bingo Challenge 

is for everyone!  

Summer Reading 
Competition

Teachers and Senior 
Leaders discuss reading 

strategies, best practices
and implementation 

ideas.   

The top three schools 
with the highest average 

reading lessons will 
win prizes.  

Teacher
Talks

New Year
Challenge

MONTHLY

Four hardworking 
students are rewarded 
monthly with a trophy 

and a £25 voucher. 

Festive Poem 
Competition

Star of the Month
and Usage Hero

MONTHLY

Usage
Hero

Book Review 
Competition

MONTHLY

Get involved: Get involved: Get involved:

Students submit a 
poem titled ‘on a 

chosen theme’ to be
in with a chance of 
winning vouchers.

Students submit a book 
review using our 

template for the chance 
to win an author visit 
and exciting prizes.

Our annual awards 
celebrate the schools, 
teachers and students 

who have made 
extraordinary 

achievements with 
Reading Plus.

Encourage reading for
pleasure over the summer.

Pupils particpate in mini
reading challeneges.

Summer Bingo
Competition

A monthly award 
for primary and secondary 
students who demonstrate 
exceptional dedication to 
Reading Plus and surpass 

their teachers’ expectations.

To get involved, contact support at readingsupport@daisyeducationuk.com


